
SYNOPSIS 
Provincial Courthouse 

Accessibility Ramp 

 
The Province of Nova Scotia intends to alter the Provincial Courthouse building to make it 
barrier-free. This will include the installation of an exterior accessibility ramp on the north side 
entrance facing Victoria Square, and installation of an elevator within the existing building 
footprint.  
 

As a designated heritage property, the exterior ramp constitutes a substantial alteration, which 
under the NS Heritage Act requires review by the Heritage Advisory Committee 

 

MOTION: 

That Council approve the addition of an accessibility ramp as  
proposed, and as recommended by the Heritage Advisory Committee. 
 

 


